Cal Neva to resume operations
in February

By Dale Kasler, Sacramento Bee

The slots will start ringing again soon at Frank Sinatra’s old
gambling joint at Lake Tahoe.

The owners of the Cal Neva Resort, the fabled
hotel that straddles the state line on Tahoe’s
north shore, said this week that they expect
to reopen the property’s casino in February.

Cal Neva's casino was shuttered in March, a year after the
property was taken over in a foreclosure by investment firm
Canyon Capital Realty Advisors.

Read the whole story
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